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The special meeting of Cheon Il Guk leaders was held on February 4 at Cheon Jeong Gung, in the 

presence of True Mother and with the participation of members from the true family, directors of 

providential institutions, and regional presidents. During the event, True Mother emphasized the 

importance for all institutions to work together with Cheon Mu Won during this golden providential 

period, advancing in an orderly and unified manner. After True Mother's entrance, Robert Kittel, Cheon 

Eui Won Chair Asia-Pacific, and Bakari Kamara, President of Cheon Eui Won Africa, offered her 

bouquets of flowers filled with sentiments of gratitude and hyojeong.  

 

 
 

Next, a cake-cutting ceremony was held to commemorate True Parents' birthday, and the director of the 

UPA team, Park Soo Hong, offered an informative prayer, asking for progress toward victory for the 

heavenly providence and victory of the Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il Sanctum entrance ceremony. That 

day, the regional presidents shared their impressions of the main event, congratulated True Parents on 

their birthday, and reaffirmed their determination to fulfill the providence through future generations and 

blessed families. 

 

 
 

 

 


